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Mitsubishi hoist 
Sales & Service No.855-0325 

Notice of change in ground roller assembly for urethane saddle 
 
We highly appreciate for your continuous sales support on Mitsubishi Hoist and related items. This 

time, we would like to make an announcement for change in ground roller assembly for urethane saddle as 

follows. 

 

1．Changed contents 

  Change in brush part of ground roller assembly for urethane saddle. 

2．Subject models 

ST-U saddle series 

3．Reason for changes 

  Due to change in brush supplier. 

4．Schedule for changes 

  Products：Change will be made production from May 2020.  

Depending on stock condition, time of brush part change may vary by models. 

When receiving more than one unit purchase, old and new type saddle may be mixed accordingly. 

   Service parts：Change will be made after stock runs out. 

Due to its compatibility, the ground roller assembly, part code (03N13W) is remain 

unchanged for after change has been made.  

※Brush is not sold as single item. 

5．Changed contents 

   The changes are detailed below. 

   The shape of the spacer will be changed according to change in brush dimensions.   

No mounting compatibility is available for brush part when before and after following changes have  

been made. 
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